
 

 

 
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     mail@dvclaw.com 

Suite 400 
333 S.W. Taylor 

Portland, OR 97204 
 

May 17, 2011 
 
Via U.S. Mail and Email 
 
Dave Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 

Re: Washington State Attorney General’s Office and the Industrial Customers 
of Northwest Utilities v. PACIFICORP, d/b/a PACIFIC POWER & 
LIGHT CO. Docket No. UE-110070 

 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
   On May 6, 2011, the Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities (“ICNU”) filed  
an Expedited Motion for Extension of Time to File a Petition for Administrative Review to 
Order 01 in Docket No. UE-110070.  On May 9, 2011, the Commission granted ICNU’s Motion.  
This letter is to inform the Commission and the parties that ICNU does not intend to file a 
Petition for Administrative Review.   
 
   If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. Thank you for your 
assistance. 
 
      Sincerely yours, 
 
 
      /s/ Melinda J. Davison 
      Melinda J. Davison 
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